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Key agencies at next Fiskville hearings 

The parliamentary inquiry into the CFA training college at Fiskville continues with a series of public hearings on 
19, 20 and 23 November. 

Regulatory agencies, including the Environment Protection Authority, WorkSafe and Emergency Management 
Victoria, will be questioned by the Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee. 

The Committee will also hear from the Moorabool Shire Council, which is the local government authority for 
the Fiskville area. 

“This next round of hearings will see the detailed questioning of some of the agencies involved with safety 
issues and their knowledge of and responses to events at Fiskville,” said Committee Chair Bronwyn Halfpenny. 

“We will also be asking questions about the way in which neighbouring property owners have been dealt with 
over the course of events at Fiskville.” 

The public hearings will be held in the Legislative Council Committee Room in Parliament House. 

The schedule of witnesses for the three days of hearings is available from the Committee’s website. 
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